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Kate Slack-Smith

We are very nearly at the end of year.  It is
the last of many things. It is the last
newsletter for 2022. Each fortnight I have
been able to report on the many events
happening within our school and community.
I have not been short of stories. There has
been some enormous success to celebrate
this year by both individually, small groups
and whole school. We have had wonderful
excursions, which would have been
highlights of the year for many. We have also
had tough times to overcome. As a
community we have pulled together to
support each other, which is one of the best
things about living here.

It is my last newsletter as principal. I knew
this position was only for 12 months when I
took it on, but I can honestly say that it has
been an absolute pleasure to work alongside
all our staff to educate the wonderful
children that we have. Our staff are fantastic
and always put the needs of our children
first. I will miss the laughs we have had and
am excited for them as they embark on 2023. 

 Kindergarten 2016

"Look, Listen and Think"

From the Principal

 

Miss Whiteley and Mr. Ptolemy head off to
undertake new adventures, I wish them well.
Burren school is a wonderful place now, and
with new staff coming in, it will continue to grow.
Many exciting plans were made when the staff
for 2023 met last week. 
Finally, as a family it is the last newsletter our
children will bring home, as we leave the school
for this generation and sign out as the last of the
4th generation of Slack-Smiths through BJPS. We
are in good company signing off with the Harris
family who have also finished their long stint of
17 years as a family at BJPS.  We could not have
asked for a better school to educate our children
in. 
As I did say we are nearly at the end.  We have a
very action-packed next week.  Monday Yr. 5 will
give their speeches and elections will take place
for Parliament. Tuesday, we have the Year 6
farewell lunch. Wednesday is the day in Narrabri
with Rowena.  Thursday, we will all gather to
celebrate Speech Day and Friday, Year 6 will
have a fun day planned as outlined below.  The
pool has been closed due to pump issues,
however, we hope swim school will continue. 



YEAR SIX
It is a sad time as we say farewell to our seven
Year 6 children. They have been wonderful
leaders who have been role models for all to
look up to. They are friendly, kind and have a
good sense of humour. They are big shoes to fill,
and we will miss them terribly. Good luck Year 6-
may your adventures be great, and I look
forward to hearing all about them. 
They are ensuring that they go out with a BANG!
and they are hosting a fun day on the last day of
school.  Here they are pictured with the K-1 class



Our word of the
week is 

adequate
Students told us 

it means it is good
enough to be

accepted



Sentral App Calendar
Term 4

5   Dec  -   9 Dec  Swimming
12 Dec  -  13 Dec Swimming
13 Dec      Year 6 Lunch
14 Dec      Movie Day with Rowena (Narrabri)
15 Dec      Speech Day
16 Dec      Students Last Day School
19 Dec      Staff Development Day
20 Dec      Staff Development Day
25 Dec      Christmas Day

2023 
Term 1
7 Feb          First Day of Year for Students
17 Feb        Swimming Carnival (TBC)
15 Mar  -    NAPLAN
27 Mar       NAPLAN
7 April        Last Day Term 1

Term 2
24 April      Staff Development Day
25 April      Anzac Day
26 April      First Day for Students Term 2

Contact Us
(Tel) 02 6796 1464        (Fax) 02 6796 1458           Website       Email:  burrenjunc-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
Website  Office Hours:  Monday to Friday 8.45 to 3.30pm

PLANT AND TREE DRIVE
Harper, as Environment Minister, has organised a
tree and plant fundraiser for the Year 6
Parliament. Please see the attached flyer and
order form. The wet weather has been good for
the growing season, so if you want some trees or
flowers for the garden or extra shade in some
paddocks, look and return the flyer by
Monday December 12th. 

https://burrenjunc-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/

